
 

 
I WISH TO THANK FOR YOUR LETTER IN REFERENCE TO A REDUCTION ON THE SUPPLY PRICE OF WATER AND 

SEWERAGE CHARGES FOR SERVICES 

 
HAVING WRITTEN TO Y.OUR OFFICE IN AUGUST 2014 REQUESTING SUBSTANTIAL REDUCTIONS IN THE THE OVER 

ALL COSTS FOR THESE SERVICES 

 
TO BE MADE AVAILABLE TO AGED PENSIONERS AND MANY RETIRED WAR SERVICES PEOPLE TO WHOM WE 

SHOULD BE GIVEN EVERY CONSIDERATION 

 
wE ALL KNOW THAT WE ARE EXPERIENCING DIFFICULT TIMES AT THE MOMENT HOWEVER THIS IS NOT THE 

FAULT OF THE PEOPLE THAT PAY ALL COSTS INVOLVED 

 
HAVING LIVED IN THE GLENORCHY AREA FOR OVER 80YRS IHAVE SEEN SOME WONDERFULL PROGRESS MADE BY 

BUISNESS PEOPLE THAT NEW  WHAT   required 

 
TO MAKE A SUCCESS FOR THE BENEFIT OF THE PUBLIC AND PROVIDE ALL WHAT WE ENJOY TODAY HOWEVER 

OVER RECENT TIMES THE TAX PAYER OF THE PAST 

 
THAT WAS OF A COMFORTABLE LIFE STYLE IS NOW WONDERING HOW WE CAN FIND THE HIGH COSTS AND 

MOSTLY CREATED BY THE GOVERNMENT OF THE DAY 

 

ERESPECTIVE AS TO HOW THE TAX PAYER can exist with the continued increases with gov 
 

charges this is not the time to 
 
 

neglect those who made this country what it is today much consideration must be 

fOrth coming if we are to enjoy 

 
the future as we used to have and worked for what we have today and give our 

country and people some hope 

 

thanking you for your notice on the reductions on government expences on the 

subjects refered to 

 
G.Hurd   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


